
McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Wilson Arch Water and Sewer
1 message

Doug Gorman <doug@dbgcpa.com> Fri, Jan 3, 2025 at 2:37 PM
To: "McDonald, Mack" <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Hi Mack,

 

This is Doug Gorman from Wilson Arch Water and I would like to let you know that I would like to continue serving on the
board.  Please let me know if you  need anything else from me.

 

Sincerely,

 

Doug Gorman


